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Department of Environmental Quality 

October 1, 2010
 

Luke Bross
 
Location Service, Inc.
 
P.O. Box 5454 
Edmond, OK 73083 

RE:	 AFIN No. 23-00000; General Permit Tracking No. 00338-WG-LA 
Section 13, Township 7N, Range 13W, Faulkner County 

Dear Mr. Bross: 

The Notice of Intent for coverage under the General Permit OOOOO-WG-LA for the land application of 
water-based drilling fluids was received on August 30, 2010 and has been approved by this Department. 
A copy of the General Permit and a Notice of Termination form are available on our website at 
www.adeq.state.ar.us. Compliance with all conditions and limitations therein is required. Your required 
land application parameters are listed below: 

Well name: Gilbert 1-13 
Reserve pit fluid volume: 2142 
Application Area: 9.88 
Maximum fluid depth: .336 

Coverage for your facility under this General Permit is effective as of the date of this letter. Your facility 
has been assigned Permit Tracking No. 00338-WG-LA and AFIN No. 23-00000. Please use these 
references in any future correspondence with the Department. 

This letter is issued in reliance upon the statements and representations made in the submittal and the 
Department has no responsibility for adequacy or proper functioning of equipment. 

Ifyou have any questions, please contact Stuart Bradford at (501) 682-0653. 

~' 
Mo Shafii 
Assistant Chief, Water Division 

MS:sb 

cc:	 file (AFIN 23-00000, Permit No. 00338-WG-LA) 
Eric Fleming, Inspection Branch Manager, Water Division 
Cindy Garner, Enforcement Branch Manager, Water Division 
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